
 
Welcome to Mid Island Air Service, 
 

To ensure the safety of ALL employees and customers you 
MUST sign in and out at the front desk upon entering and exiting 
the building.   
 

By entering the building all persons are attesting to the 
following:          

1. I do not have a fever of 100 degrees Fahrenheit or higher 
and am not experiencing any signs and symptoms of 
Covid 19 or any other illness. 

2. I have not tested Positive for Covid 19 in the previous 14 
days. 

3. I have not been near anyone who has tested positive to 
Covid 19 knowingly in the previous 14 days. 

4. I am not required to quarantine as per the NYS Travel 
Advisory. 

 
If you are unable to attest to any of these: YOU MAY NOT 

ENTER.  Please call us for assistance and we would be happy to 
help you. 
 

A mask is required when inside the building and you are 
unable to socially distance from anyone as per NYS Executive 
Order 202.17.  If you have forgotten your mask, please call prior to 
entering the building and we would be happy to provide you with 
one. 
 

We thank you for your patience and compliance with these 
protocols as safety of our employees and you are of the utmost 
priority to us. 
 
    -Mid Island Air Service Family 


